

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
THE DEPUTY SPEAKER

PO Box 15 Cape Town 8000 Republic of South Africa Tel: 27 (21) 403 2595 Fax: 27 (21) 461 9462 www.parliament.gov.za

Prof B Bozzoli MP Democratic Alliance PO Box 15 CAPE TOWN 8000

Dear Prof Bozzoli

REQUEST FOR THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY TO HOLD A DEBATE ON THE FEES COMMISSION REPORT

Thank you for your letter dated 14 November 2017, in which you request the National Assembly to hold a debate in terms of NA Rule 130(8)(d) and (e) on the Fees Commission Report released by The Presidency on 13 November 2017.

I indeed agree that the Fees Commission Report is a national and topical issue that should be debated by the Assembly. Your request is accordingly agreed to.

I will consult with the Leader of Government Business and the Chief Whip regarding the scheduling of the debate and a decision will be communicated to you as soon as it is taken.

Yours sincerely

CC

Lechésa Tsenoli MP

Deputy Speaker of the National Assembly

Mr JM Mthembu MP
Chief Whip of the Majority Party

Ms C C September MP Chairperson of the Portfolio Committee on Higher Education and Training